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Approve City Council Letter in Support of COVID-19 Federal Relief Plan

The League of California Cities ("Cal Cities") recommends that cities send letters in support of the
COVID-19 federal relief plan being considered by the US Senate. The Action Alert from CalCities is
included as Attachment 1; an excerpt from the State and Local Allocations Output spreadsheet
showing the City of Fort Bragg is Attachment 2; and the proposed letter from the Fort Bragg City
Council is attached as Attachment 3.  As shown in Attachment 2, the City has the potential to receive
$1,372,371 in federal relief if the bill is passed. The text of the bill can be read here:
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1319.
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